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From: Marilyn Giorandino <lyngior@hempsteadny.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 1:31 AM
Subject: TOH FOIL NUMBER 2024001961

244 EVANS AVE, OCEANSIDE 

 

There are no open TOH Sanitation Department cases or violations for this property. 

 

The other TOH Departments should respond to you separately. 

 

Lyn Giorandino 
Code Enforcement 
Sanitation Department  

 


